
 
 
 
February 13, 2009 
 
 
FCC 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
Please dismiss the permissive change grant that was uploaded under FCC ID 
PKRNVWE725 / EA413734.  I made an error in the FCC ID number and 731 
information.  I will re-upload the information by creating a new application with the 
correct FCC ID number. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (480) 926-3100. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Sandy M. Valentine 
Administrative Reviewer, 
Flom Test Lab 
 


